March, 2020

Independent Fundamental Bible Conference

A Ministry of the New England Bible Conference
349 East Street

Middletown, CT 06457

(860) 346-0907

Dear Brethren,

Greetings in our Saviour's Name! Enclosed you will find a registration form for the upcoming Independent
Fundamental Bible Conference scheduled for April 27-30 (Monday through Thursday), 2020. The Bible Conference
will be hosted by the Middletown Bible Church in Middletown, Connecticut. We cordially invite you to attend this
Bible Conference so that our hearts might be encouraged and strengthened in the things of God. The conference
begins Monday evening (registration 6:30 p.m.) and ends on Thursday with lunch.

Our guest speakers are as follows:

1) Bruce Scott—with the Friends of Israel Gospel Ministry, active in Bible conference ministries,
author whose articles appear frequently in Israel My Glory, and frequent speaker at our yearly Bible
Conference.

2) Dr. Roberto-Jose M. Livioco—serving as Missionary-Pastor-Educator in Metro-Manila, Philippines, and
IPM Regional Director to the Far East. He is involved with evangelizing the lost, edifying believers through
God’s Word and God-honoring music, equipping saints for the work of the ministry, establishing New
Testament churches, and earnestly contending for the Faith.

For more details see the enclosed program flier. Some of the message titles are tentative; there may be some slight
changes, but we needed to get this in the mail.

We would encourage you to send back your registration form as soon as possible. The REGISTRATION
DEADLINE will be Monday April 20. Please let us hear from you before this date. Housing in private homes is
limited. Register early to be in a home (by April 1). It is very important that everyone register so that we can have
an accurate count for meals.

There will be no registration fee. These expenses are met during the conference by the offerings, gifts, etc. which
are taken during the evening services of the conference on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. As we do our part we
know God will do His.

THOSE WHO DESIRE TO STAY IN MOTELS: We would kindly request that you make your own motel
reservations which can be done by a simple phone call. A listing of area motels is found on the reverse side of this
letter.

MEAL INFORMATION: Meals are served on a voluntary love-offering basis. We would suggest a love-offering
of $5.00 per person for each supper meal and $4.00 per person for each lunch meal. The total suggested cost, per
person, for all 5 meals would be $22.00. There will be a continental breakfast time in the morning on Tuesday,
Wednesday and Thursday for those who wish to come early. The breakfast is free of charge.

We encourage you to be here for these days. If we can help in any way, let us know.

If for some reason you no longer wish to be on our mailing list, please let us know (see the enclosed form). If you
need anything or if you have any questions, call us at (860) 346-0907 (Church office) or (860) 346-7139 (Parsons).
[E-mail: georgezeller3@gmail.com| We hope to receive your registration form soon!

Yours sincerely in Christ,

George Zeller, Secretary, NEBC



